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From the Toronto Bible Training School.
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The Bible Training School Recorder, in its issue for November,

has the following :- -One ot the members of our General Couneil,

Mr. T. M. Harris, the only surviving brother of our President,

has entered into rest at the early age of thirty-three. He was
deeply interested in the establishment of the Bible Training

Sehool, and gave valuable adviee from the very beginning of the

enterprise. It had his full sympathy and fervent prayers. If his

life had been spared, he expeeted to become closely connected with

the School, and, during his last days, he gave directions for a

liberal donation to its funds. He was able to attend only one

meeting of the Council, and had the Lord willed, much was

expected from his sound judgment and useful service. May many
like-minded helpers be raised up to take part with us in this great

work. At the formal opening of the Home, on motion of Mr
John Stark, a committee was appointed to draft a resolution,

expressing the sympathy of the Council with the bereaved friends.

That committee, consisting of Rev. Dr. Hooper, Mr. Wm.
Ferguson, and Mr. Jos. H. Shenstone, reported as follows:

—

Whereas it has pleased our Heavenly Father to take to his rest

our dear brother, Thos. M. Harris, in the opening days of this

Bible Training Sehool, we desire to express, by these minutes, our

appreciation of God's gift, which was ours for so short a time

;

and, in so doing, gratefully record our brother's interest in the

founding of the School, and his proposed connection therewith

;

the great grace manifested in his last days, for which we praise

God ; and the provision he made for continuous aid for the work,

which manifested his thoughtful and prayerful care.

We do, by this, likewise express our Christian sympathy with

the President, Rev. Elmore Harris, B.A., in the loss of a fond

brother, and with Rev. Dr. Stewart, Resident Instructor, in the

grief brought to his bereaved daughter;
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